
 
 

 

 

 

February 28, 2020 

 

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 

Attention: CMS-9916-P 

P.O. Box 8016 

Baltimore, MD 21244-8016 

 

Via Regulations.gov 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

The following comments on the proposed Notice of Benefit and Payment Parameters for 2020 (Notice), as 

published in the Federal Register on February 6, 2020, are submitted on behalf of the members of the National 








